
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - December 7, 2020 
  
 

1. Phase Green Tuesday 
2. Phase Red Wednesday 
3. Meal Order/Distribution during Phase Red 
4. Second Semester Intentions 
5. Winter Break: December 18th-January 3rd 
6. UES PTO Thank You Wagon  
7. UES PTO Fall 2020 Thankfulness and Generosity Campaign 
8. Follow UES and our PTO on Social Media!  

 
  

1.  Phase Green: We WILL have in-person learning tomorrow (Tuesday, December 
8th).  This will be our FINAL in-person learning day leading up to Winter Break.  

2. Phase Red: As outlined in the MCCSC email and voicemail that went out this 
afternoon, MCCSC will transition to “Phase Red” beginning Wednesday, 
December 9th.  This will result in all students moving to online learning through 
December 17th.  Your child’s teacher will communicate any changes to the 
instructional day as we move to online learning.  It will look much like it did at the 
start of the year, yet the schedule may look different due to our following the 
current UES specials schedule.  Please reference the MCCSC email that went 
out at 3:01 PM today for additional details.  

3. If you need to order meals from MCCSC while we are in Phase Red, please see 
the attached PDF in this email.  Meals need to be ordered ASAP for the 
remainder of the week.  Future week’s meals need to be ordered by Thursday of 
the previous week.  

4. Thank you to all the families that have informed Mr. Hopkins of your second 
semester intentions (online v. in-person learning).  With MCCSC’s move to 
“Phase Red” starting Wednesday, many of you may be thinking about your 
intentions.  Mr. Hopkins will hold onto your intentions for now the way they are. 
Towards the end of Winter Break, Mr. Hopkins will revisit these intentions as 

 



needed.  A lot can happen over the next 25 days - there is no point in making 
changes today just to make changes again in January (potentially).  If you have 
not filled out the form yet, here is the link to do so. 
https://forms.gle/Bk8qjiKoLxS7yiJR7 

5. Winter Break will begin on Friday, December 18th and run through January 3rd. 
December 17th IS an instructional day which students will need to log in to 
TEAMS for instruction.  School will resume on Monday, January 4th.  

6. If you have not had the chance to donate to the PTO Thankfulness and 
Generosity Campaign, please consider doing so via this link: 
Donate now: ​https://bit.ly/2HTwxHu 

7. If you want to donate for the PTO Thank You Wagon for our teachers, ​you can 
do that via this link​.  

8. Be sure to follow University School and the University School PTO on social 
media using the links below.  
 

 

 

 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

 
    @university_PTO 

Like us on Facebook 
  University Elementary 
   
   University Elementary 

Parent Teacher 
Organization-PTO 

 

 
universitypto 

Visit our webpage 
    ​https://www.mccsc.edu/university 
 
https://universityelementary.digitalpto.
com/ 
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